
April 5, 1991

Mr. Carl Gross
Globe Midwest Corp.
29580 Northwestern Hwy. Ste. 104
Southfield, MI 48034

Carl:

Thank you for the fine job that your organization did on behalf of St.
George/St. Nectarios Greek Orthodox Church of Ecorse. As a result of your
hard work and determination, our church was able to come closer to a
realistic and fair settlement with our insurance carrier. I would
venture a guess to say that without your assistance, our settlement
would have been thousands of dollars less.

On behalf of our congregation, we wish to thank you and your people
for your assistance.

Sincerely,

John Avgoustis
Treasurer
St. George/St. Nectarios
Greek Orthodox Church

cc: Bill Spindler


